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Mike D. Dangers 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

richmikulak < richmikulak@comcast.net> 

Thursday, April 29, 2021 3:37 PM 

Assessor; Mike D. Dangers 

Jessica Seibert; Brian Napstad 

Valuation notice appeal 

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the Aitkin County Mail System -- DO NOT CLICK on links or 

open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.] 

Property ID Number: 08-1-086900 

I Richard Mikulak have the following items that I would like addressed. 

Issue one: Mr. Dangers I did not receive the 2020 valuation until today (postmarked 4/27/2021). It is obviously 

too late to contest the $44,000 increase. It appears my address was changed in the county system which is 

odd since I have not moved and I have always received them in the past. Seems like quite a coincidence that I 

did not receive it the year it valuation went up almost 30%. I went back several years looking at comps and see 

no 30% increase in any single year. Please investigate both why it went up so much and why my address in 

your system changed. 

Issue two: Mr. Dangers I still have not received the valuation notice for 2021. Please resend. 

APPEAL Valuation for 2021 

I would like to appeal my valuation: I believe my valuation should remain at 2020 levels. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Mikulak 

612-308-4418

2



3



4



5



6



7



8



9



10



11



12



13



14



15



16



17




